
Together keeping Pitkin County safer.
covid19.pitkincounty.com/traveler-responsibility-code/

Scan QR Code

As of  March 5, 2021, all travelers visiting or residents returning to Pitkin County 
are required to fill out a form on the county website acknowledging local  
COVID-19 policies and are encouraged, although not required per CDC travel 
guidance, to get tested before arrival.  

How is the Traveler Responsibility Code different from the Traveler Affidavit?   
The biggest difference is the new program asks individuals to follow  
CDC’s travel recommendations in lieu of pre-arrival testing requirements.

The new Traveler Responsibility Code also has individuals acknowledge  
national and local guidance that includes:
1. Current public health orders including wearing a mask in public 
2. Limit personal gatherings to no more than 10 individuals from 2 households
3. If exposed to COVID-19, quarantine even if it prolongs your stay 
4. Self-isolate and get tested if experiencing symptoms 
5. Wash hands often
6. Social distance 
7. Follow CDC travel guidance 

Pitkin County has made progress to slow the spread of COVID-19 and keep  
our businesses and ski areas open. Our entire community, our residents and our  
guests have a responsibility to help us keep transmission levels as low as possible 
and our community open. 

Know before 
you go

Traveler Responsibility CODE


